
Please wear a non-woven 
mask at all times while in 
St. Luke's International 
Hospital, regardless of 
whether or not you have 
symptoms.
We ask for your continued cooperation in taking 
action against COVID-19 in order to maintain a 
safe health care environment for weakened 
patients, pregnant women, and the elderly.

St. Luke's International Hospital

To all hospital 
visitors
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